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Good morning, 

 

I strongly oppose this. You all are showing Oregonians that voting Democrat in 

Oregon  is worse than voting for President Trump. Oregonians are not being hit with 

national inflation, it’s Oregon policies. If it were not, then it would be just as 

inexpensive as a Republican led state to live here.  

 

Stop the madness and end this bill.  

 

Rebecca Wallis 


